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18th September 2015

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Meet the Teacher
Thank you to all the parents/carers who attended our class meetings this week. Our teachers were delighted to see so many of you. If you were unable to make it, please speak to your child’s class teacher who can talk you through what you missed and ways you can support your child with their learning at home. 

Our next formal meeting with parents/carers will take place for the individual parent-teacher meetings in November. In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries about how your child is progressing, please talk to the class teacher.

Have you joined Twitter?
Twitter is a great social media tool. We have our very own account at St. Mary’s: @stmarysdorsetst. Sign up and follow us and read all of the latest news from the school and local community, helpful tips for parents and quick links to our website www.stmarysprimaryschool.ie . 

Attendance and punctuality 
We’re starting to see an improvement in attendance and punctuality this week, but we need to continue to work together to ensure children are in school every day on time so that they make the most of their learning time. We expect children to be at school at least 95% of the time. The class with the best attendance across the school this week was 6th Class with 99% – well done!

Doodle Den
We have been invited to take part in a pilot project of ‘Doodle Den’ this year. This is a special after-school literacy programme for Senior Infant children and we are delighted to be starting the programme next week. Every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, fifteen lucky Senior Infants will be taking part in fun and engaging activities in our special ‘Doodle Den’ space (which may look a little bit like Room 9!)

First Communion and Confirmation
In May 2016, Catholic children in 2nd Class will make their First Holy Communion and Catholic children in 5th and 6th Class will make their Confirmation. These are very special events in our school’s calendar. Please check your child’s bag for a letter with more information and return the slip with a copy of your child’s baptismal certificate to the school office as soon as possible.

Dates for your diary
29th September – 6th Class to National Gallery
12th October – 2nd Class to ‘Fighting Words’ 
23rd October – School closes for Mid-Term 
2nd November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.

Culture Night
It is Culture Night in Dublin tonight, Friday 18th September. All of the city’s museums, galleries and other spaces are opening their doors for free to the public, even the buses are free! There are lots of free events for families – I hope you will go and enjoy some!

The Dublin team are playing in the All-Ireland Gaelic Football final on Sunday – they have great support here at St. Mary’s, I’m sure you’ll all be watching – we wish them luck!

Have a lovely weekend – up the Dubs!


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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